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Tri-County Medical Clinic 


37450 Dequindre Rd


Sterling Heights, MI 48310





Dear Physicians of Tri-County Medical:





  Thank you for giving me such an amazing opportunity to be in your office experiencing and learning new things that I can take with me to my future health care career. I greatly appreciate you for letting me sit in with patients and watch procedures be done and how a physician diagnoses and treats a patient. Without this experience I would have never fully understood how you all can greatly impact a patient in needs life.





  Without your help, I would have never learned as much as you all have taught me from any of the other health care career experiences I have had. Every day before coming to your office I was excited and ready to come in and learn something new. With your guidance I was able to take in so much amazing knowledge and advice that will without a doubt make a positive impact in my future.





  This experience has made me more confident in my decision to be involved in the medical field. Not only did I become confident in my career choice but also confident in one of my weakest areas. Being comfortable and confident with patients was my biggest struggle. Watching you gave me the confidence to get over my fear and step out of my shell. I no longer dread being alone with a patient and will jump to any opportunity I have to be one on one with them to complete any task I was given. Without your guidance I do not know where I would be at this point. 





   I truly appreciate every opportunity you had given me during the time I spent at your office. There is no doubt in my mind that I would have enjoyed my time anywhere else. Thanks to all of the physicians at Tri-County, I can now take everything I learned with me to my future health care career. This opportunity has made me feel ahead of the game and confident that I can succeed in anything I do. Thank you again for everything you have done for me during this experience. 





Sincerely,








Olivia Bleser














Lake Shore High School Mission:


To ensure the lifelong academic, social, and career development


of all students in becoming responsible and valued citizens











